
Long Island Business Institute signed and returned to the Department the Certification and 

Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used the applicable amount of funds 

designated under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

 

Long Island Business Institute will receive or has received the following amount from the 

Department pursuant to the institution's Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants to Students under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs, 

 HEERF : $910,617 

 

As of September 30, 2020, a total of $76,250 was disbursed to 305 students 

 

For question concerning the Emergency Financial Aid Grants, contact libifa@libi.edu 


